
Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Five 
SR 25/US 27 from North of Boggy Marsh Rd. to  
North of Lake Louisa Rd.

Financial Project No: 238422-1

PROJECT DETAILS: 
This project consists of the reconstruction of State Road 25 (US 27) from Boggy Marsh Road to 1,000 feet north 
of Lake Louisa Road from a rural four-lane roadway to a suburban six-lane road. Additional work will include: 
sidewalks, drainage improvements, signing and pavement markings, walls and signals.

ROADWAY LANE CLOSURES RESTRICTIONS:

Minimum of one lane in each direction and turn lanes must be maintained at all times during construction. 

Your source for information on state roadway projects in Central Florida is just a “click” away!
Visit our website, www.cflroads.com, to view anticipated lane closures and  

up-to-date information about this project.
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For more information, contact:
Brittany Bonner
Public Information Coordinator  
1405 Thomas Avenue
Leesburg, Florida 34748
Phone: 352.427.4054
Brittany.Bonner@dot.state.fl.us

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or 
family status.  Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so 
by contacting Jennifer Smith, FDOT District Five Title VI Coordinator by phone at 386-943-5367, or via email 
at Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us.  Persons with disabilities who require special accommodations under the 
Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact  
Brittany Bonner by telephone at 352-427-4054 or by email at Brittany.Bonner@dot.state.fl.us, at least seven 
days prior to the meeting. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact us by using the Florida Relay 
Service, 1-800-955-8771 (TDD) or 1-800-955-8770 (Voice)..

Total Cost:  $37,503,443

Start Date:  January/February 2016

Estimated  Completion:  Fall 2018


